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         Wednesday 21st March 2018 
 

Year 4 Roman Day! 
 

Dear Parent / Carers of Year 4 
 
On Wednesday 28th March we are inviting the children to dress up as Romans (if they wish). During 
the day, we will be preparing, tasting and sharing ‘Roman’ food, which the children have been 
researching over the last few weeks. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support as always. 
 
Year 4 Team 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

     Year 4 Roman Day 
    Wednesday 28th March 2018 
 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________ Class: ________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to try foods such as bread, grapes, honey, dates, olives,       [   ]                       
pancakes, eggs (hard-boiled), porridge, cheese, tuna, celery, pears, carrots, apples etc.     
 
 
I do NOT give permission for my child to try the foods listed above. I will provide a small              [   ] 
snack for my child to eat during the roman meal. 
 
 
My child has the following dietary requirements: 
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